
TICKET POLICY

For attendees with Early Bird and First
Release tickets, we are offering the possibility
of refunds until February 20, 2024. Should you

choose to request a refund, please be
advised that these tickets will be

reintroduced to our ticket pool immediately.
Be aware that processing refunds may

require some time and more information
from you. We will get in touch with you to

process your refunds. Thank you.
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